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Dear parents, 

 

After the events of recent months, I know you and your children are looking forward to a fresh 

start at your early years service with lots of exciting learning programs on the horizon.  

 

The mine fire brought a range of challenges to Morwell, but also brought out the best in the 

local community. 

 

I’m sure you will agree that the educators at your service went above and beyond to ensure 

your child continued to receive high quality education and care during this period.  

 

Parents also showed great commitment to supporting their child’s learning and wellbeing.  

 

Together you have clearly demonstrated that you live in a community where children come 

first.  

 

On behalf of your fellow Victorians, thank you for your efforts and best wishes for the year 

ahead.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Hon Wendy Lovell MLC 

Minister for Children and Early Childhood Development 
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